
13.1.2 – Amendment (Signs on Thoroughfares) Local Law 2020 

 

No. Submission received Officer’s response Amended – Y/N 

1 I support. The proposed wording is clear and 
reasonable. It reaches a simple balance of 
protecting the interests of persons using a 
thoroughfare, and a business's right to advertise 
and direct customers. 

Noted. N 

2 I do not wish to state a position for or against 

I seem unable to find the actual wording of the 
proposed amendment, but would like to offer my 
perspective which is that A-frame signs and other 
advertising material such as corflute "socks" for 
bollards clog the footpath and cause a great deal 
of visual pollution. As a society we are subjected 
to a barrage of advertising day in and day out, and 
I support any move to reduce this. On a more 
practical note, the A-frames in particular cause 
footpath traffic blockages and are a trip hazard. I 
say this as a fully able-bodied person - I would hate 
to be trying to navigate the footpaths with limited 
vision or mobility aids! The A frames detract from 
the ambience of al fresco areas and I think they 
should be disallowed across the entire town. 

Noted N 
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